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News from Pioneers 
The children are enjoying their new topic and are keen to make 
maps.  We have looked at the globe, satellite maps and 
atlases.  We have been trying to learn the countries, seas and 
capital cities of the United Kingdom!  If you wanted to help your 
child create a simple map of their journey to school that would 
be great as we are going to be studying our local area. 
 
Please keep up the home reading it really makes a difference to 
the children’s progress.  Remember if the children have read 
three times in one week and it is written in their yellow reading 
diary they will get a dip in the treasure chest. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the Guildhall 
Christmas Concert on Tuesday 4th December please bring back 
the slip to me.   
I have put up an information sheet on our notice board about 

the learning we will cover in our new topic with future 
dates.  Do have a look and ask me any questions that you might 
have. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important dates 
14th November – Individual photographs taken 

14th & 21st November – Open days 
16th November - Children In Need Day – children may come dressed up in spots for a small donation to this 

fantastic charity. 
26th November – Inset day 

29th November – flu jabs.  Letters will be sent out next week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations   
              Children with 100% attendance for this week are:                 
Raghubir, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Dylan, Aryah, Luca, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Jolie, Scarlett, Ava-Mae, 
Tabitha, Adrians, Audrey, Aadi, York 
 
Hawra, Azeez, Selma, Laith, Temi, Zher, Talea, Jaiden, Yara, Melissa, Daniel, Lya, Malachi, Blake, Alana, 
Adriana, Siyana, Henryk, Ruby, Dayna-Mai, Kayden, Jerry, Izabelle, Jasmine 

Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 
Dylan and Alana 

News from Explorers 
Next week we will be visiting a local bakers to 
hear what they do, buy some bread and taste it 
back at school. 
 
We have really been enjoying our PE but still 
have a number of children with no kits, please 
ensure they are in on a Wednesday. 
 
We will be reading the story “Rosie’s Walk” over 
the next 2 weeks, about a hen that goes on a 
local walk so we will be doing this too. 
 
If anyone has any “junk” suitable for modelling, 
e.g. boxes, tubes and bottle tops, we would be 
most grateful. 
 
We say a sad goodbye to Raghubir who is moving 
with his family to India. We wish them safe and 
happy travels. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


